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Sense of the Senate 

The Faculty Senate would like to express its appreciation and 

gratitude to Chief Eric Boyce for his exceptional leadership and 

dedication to the University of North Carolina at Asheville campus and 

community. Chief Boyce’s handling of the challenges caused by the 

construction projects, with the limited resources and options available 

to him, is commendable. The officers and staff of the University of North 

Carolina at Asheville University Police deserve our appreciation and 

support. Their high level of professionalism and commitment to the 

safety and efficient operation of our campus reflects the University of 

North Carolina at Asheville’s commitment to responsible, creative, and 

engaged service to the community. 


